
 

Board of Representatives  
  

Randall M. Skigen, President Annie M. Summerville, Clerk 
  

Meeting Report 

  
 

Date: Monday, February 8, 2016 
Time: 6:00 p.m. 
Place: Democratic Caucus Room, 4th Floor, Government Center, 888 

Washington Boulevard 
 
 
The leadership of the Board of Representatives met as indicated above.  In attendance 
were President Skigen, Clerk Summerville; Representatives Caterbone, Coppola, Di 
Costanzo, Fedeli, Figueroa, Franzetti, Liebson, Miller, Nabel, Ryan, Savage and 
Zelinsky; and Mayor Martin.   
 
President Skigen called the meeting to order at 6:03 p.m.  
 
Members of the Board of Representatives discussed the following items with Mayor 
Martin: 

 The 2nd Quarter projections 

 The proposed appropriation for the sidewalk on the west side of Hope Street 

 The capital project closeout for Toquam and the repairs to Stamford High School 

 The additional appropriations from Contingency 

 The appropriation of the BOE’s surplus to current year OPEB and OPEB 
budgeting 

 The proposed bond refunding 

 The audit of the URC 

 The cost to the City of utility cuts in the roads 

 The problem of litter at the Transfer Station Facility 

 The Western COG grant application  
 
President Skigen adjourned the meeting at 6:47 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Randall M. Skigen, President 
 

This meeting is on video 

http://cityofstamford.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=14&clip_id=4648

